
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
  Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome February! With the new year well under way, I have been busy planning events for pupils, parents and 
staff. I know how much you valued the class assemblies we had in the autumn term, so I have popped some dates 
below for the Spring term, after the half-term break.  These are a great opportunity to find out what your child has 
been learning this term, but also a great way for children to develop speech and language skills, speaking out loud 
to an audience. We hope to see as many of you as possible there. 
 
We have also planned some parent information events, to ensure you’re up to speed on the Standard Attainment 
Tests that will be happening after Easter. There will be one for Year 6 parents with Mr Paterson and one with Miss 
Thomas for Year 2 parents. Miss Jones will also be providing information on the Year 4 Multiplication Check. Again, 
dates are below, but just in case you can’t make any of these, just let your teacher know and we can send you the 
PowerPoints.  
 
In the parent voice feedback I had last term, you said you wanted more family events at school.  
We have our Family Quiz night on the 2nd March in the school hall – you can pay and pop your  
name down on our list in the office, anytime before the date!  
 
Enjoy the weekend. 
 

Mrs Rowena Kaminski 

Headteacher 

REMINDERS & 

NOTICES 

WORSHIP  

Our Value this term: Respect  
If anyone has any example of how they have shown Respect in the community, please let us know! 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

NEWS 

Click here to view our upcoming events.  
 
Events at a glance: 
Staff Collaboration Day: Friday 17th February 2023 (school 
closed to pupils on this day) 
Half-term holidays: 20th February – 24th February 
PD DAY: Monday 27th February 2023  
Children return to school: Tuesday 28th February 2023 
Parents Internet Safety Workshop- Weds 1st March 9:30am 
World Book Day – Thursday 2nd March 2023 
Family Quiz Night – Thursday 2nd March 2023 
Bumblebees Class assembly for parents: Monday 6th 
March 2pm 
KS2 SATS info session: Monday 6th March 3:15pm 
Squirrels Class assembly for parents: Monday 13th March 
2pm  
KS1 SATS info session: Monday 13th March 3:15pm 
Yr.4 Multiplication Check parents info session: Thursday 
16th March  
Science Project Day Assembly: Friday March 17th 2023 
Otters Class Assembly for parents: Monday 20th March 
2pm   
Badger Class Assembly for parents: Monday 27th March 
2pm 
Church Easter Service: Thursday 30th March 9:30am 
Easter Spelling Bee: Thursday 30th March 2023 
Last Day of Term: Friday 31st March 2023  
Children return to school: Monday 17th April 2023 

 

Click here to view 
what our students 
have been up to 
recently. 
 

.  

FAMILY QUIZ NIGHT – Thurs 2nd March 

6:30pm Come and join us for a fun family quiz 

night in the school hall with the PTA 

KS1 and KS2 parent info sessions –  

With SATs and the multiplication screening check 

coming up, Mr Paterson, Miss Jones and Miss Thomas 

have organised some information sessions for you:  

• Yr.6 KS2 SATS info session: Monday 6th March 
3:15pm 

• Yr.2 KS1 SATS info session: Monday 13th March 
3:15pm 

• Yr.4 Multiplication Check: Thursday 16th March  
 

 

 

 

Easter Raffle donations 

Thank you so much for the donations of Easter Eggs and 
chocolate we have started to receive for our Easter raffle 
prize. We are so grateful! Please bring any donations to the 
school office! Thank you  

 

Science Fair Friday 17th March  

The theme this year for British Science Week (March 13th-

17th) is ‘Connections’! We will be planning some very special 

Science activities to raise the profile of science amongst our 

pupils. We want our pupils to see the importance of science 

in our day to day lives and in their future careers. Are you a 

nurse, dental nurse, or midwife? Do you work in 

engineering? Does science play an important role in your job 

or business? If you could spare some time to ‘show& tell’ 

in our classes with what you do and how Science is 

important to your job, we would love to hear from you! 

Please email the office on: admin@til.mmat.co.uk or give us 

a ring!   

Class assemblies – back by popular demand! Come 

and see what your child has been learning this term 

• Bumblebees Class assembly for parents: 
Monday 6th March 2pm 

• Squirrels Class assembly for parents: Monday 
13th March 2pm  

• Otters Class Assembly for parents: Monday 20th 
March 2pm   

• Badger Class Assembly for parents: Monday 27th 
March 2pm 
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